
August   Chromebook   Return  
 
Renaissance   Families,  
We   are   happy   that   so   many   of   you   took   advantage   of   the   opportunity   to  
keep   the   school   Chromebooks   over   the   summer.   In   order   to   prepare   for  
the   upcoming   school   year,   we   are   asking   that   all   Chromebooks   get  
returned   to   the   school   next   week.   Mr.   Koster   will   be   there   to   collect  
Chromebooks   on   Monday,   August   3,   from   8:00-12:00,   and   again   on  
Tuesday,   August   4,   from   12:00   to   4:00.   Just   pull   up   to   the   front   door   and  
he   will   come   out   to   meet   you.   If   you   are   unable   to   return   your  
Chromebooks   on   those   days,   please   contact   Mr.   Koster  
jkoster@renaissancepsa.com    to   make   other   arrangements.   
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